
Dear Families,

Welcome to third grade! I hope you’re all having an amazing summer! As

many of you know, I am Mr. Matteson. I have been teaching here at Madison for

more than ten years now. I have the pleasure of being a father to two wonderful

six year old boys and a daughter that is almost four. I’m very excited about this

upcoming year and I can’t wait to get started!

This year we will be working very hard on math topics like multiplication,

division, fractions, and time. We will be using a new curriculum for reading and

writing that we are all very excited about! We have lots of exciting things to

accomplish and I look forward to seeing your child in September!

*If you ever have any questions or need to discuss something, please feel

free to contact me.

Email: jmatteson@madisoncentralny.org

Phone: 315-893-1878 ext. 140

I believe that having an open line for communication is a great way to promote

student learning. I look forward to working with your child this year and watching

them grow as learners!

Mr. Matteson
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